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PSEG LONG ISLAND 
HOME COMFORT AND HOME PERFORMANCE 

PROGRAM ANNOUNCEMENT 
Document #:  HC 2025-02 

Announcement Date:  January 8, 2025 
 

RE: 2025 Home Comfort and Home Performance Program and Application Version 1.1 Release 
 

PSEG Long Island is pleased to announce the 2025 Home Comfort & Home Performance Program V1.1 application 
workbook. The new application fixes a technical issue in the workbook. There are no changes to the rebates or 
savings. This workbook is effective immediately, January 8, 2025. 
 
The new application is now available on the PSEG Long Island website at: 
https://www.psegliny.com/saveenergyandmoney/homeefficiency/homecomfort/contractors 
 
If you have any issues with the Home Comfort Program or rebate application, you can contact myself, Hamid Muneeb 
(Hamid.Muneeb@pseg.com), or James Falvey (James.Falvey@pseg.com) with questions. 
 

On behalf of the entire Home Comfort team, thank you for your participation! 
 

Sincerely, 
 

Jonathan Tham 
 

Program Administrator, Home Comfort Program 
Jonathan.Tham@pseg.com 
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